
Question on Notice 
No. 296 

Asked on Wednesday 8 March 2006 
 
MR LIVINGSTONE asked the Minister for Environment, Local Government, 
Planning and Women (MS DESLEY BOYLE)– 
 
QUESTION: 
 
How will the new grey water usage regulations benefit the people of Ipswich West? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The new greywater laws have removed the absolute prohibition on using greywater in 
sewered areas.  Previously it was illegal for homeowners to do anything with their 
greywater other than send it to the sewer. 
 
All Queenslanders can now bucket greywater to gardens and lawns without breaking 
the law.  Many people in dry areas will bucket greywater from baths and laundry tubs 
onto the garden. 
 
The new laws also will make it possible for people to install greywater systems for 
garden watering.  These systems will take greywater diverted from bathrooms and 
laundries and use it to water lawns and gardens. 
 
Because of the larger volumes involved with automatic diversion systems there are a 
few precautions that need to be taken.  Systems will need to be checked and approved 
by council officers and the irrigation pipes for greywater will need to be buried below 
the ground. 
 
People living in larger homes with thirsty lawns and gardens will be able to set up 
garden watering systems that use greywater all year round, even when there are water 
restrictions. 
 
An average four-person household can save up to 380 litres of water per day using 
greywater. 
 
To date, Brisbane, Esk, Redland, Boonah, Clifton, Townsville, Livingstone, 
Gladstone, Mackay, Rosalie and Dalby Councils are accepting applications for 
greywater use. 
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